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Constantino, Mike

From: Kara Friedman [KFriedman@Polsinelli.com]
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 5:01 PM
To: Constantino, Mike
Cc: Anne Cooper
Subject: Quad Cities Kidney Center, Rock Island, Project 10-055

Mike, 
  
I spoke to the applicant today and they confirmed that they do want to defer the Rock Island expansion project from the 
December agenda.  
  
Thanks, 
Kara 
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IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: Unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice 
contained in this e-mail, including attachments, is not intended or written by Polsinelli Shughart PC to 
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